
                 What	is	new	in	Ionut	and	Estera`s	ministry	from	Romania?	

		CHRIST	IS	RISEN!	

		We	greet	you	with	joy	from	Romania	and	we	are	happy	to	send	you	news	from	the	Lord's	work	that	
we	are	doing	here. We	continue	to	serve	the	Lord	with	joy,	even	if	it	is	not	easy	in	this	part	of	the	
country,	being	very	arid	both	spiritually	and	materially. The	pastoral	work	goes	better	and	better	the	
more	we	get	involved,	the	more	we	see	that	God	leaves	the	blessing.	

		A	month	and	a	half	ago	we	started	the	meetings	with	young	people,	where	about	10	young	people	
participate.	At	the	last	three	meetings	we	were	happy	to	watch	together	the	three	parts	of	the	movie	
God’s	Not	Dead.	

”	

	

We	also	continued	our	meetings	with	children	at	school,	and	our	organization	concluded	a	
partnership	that	will	allow	us	to	do	as	many	activities	there	as	possible.	A	great	opportunity	that	we	
use	in	proclaiming	the	Gospel. God	has	worked	so	wonderfully	that	the	principal	and	all	the	other	
teachers	always	enjoy	our	presence	and	listen	attentively	when	we	speak	to	the	children	from	the	
Bible.	

In the month of March, by the Grace of God, I was able to complete 10 missionary training modules within 
a program "Equipped to Equip"	

And as a practical part, I had to travel for 10 days in order to promote the work we do and to raise funds 

for the projects we have as the Church. It was a very nice experience, we traveled thousands of kilometers 

in 8 counties, we spoke with many people and the church and now we pray that the Lord will move their 

hearts to come with us in the Lord's work, both in prayer, with teams for the mission, but also financially, 

donating for the needs of our projects. I will attach some pictures both from the graduation of the courses 

and from the promotion trip. 

From graduation training 



	

	

Pictures	from	the	promotion	trip.		

 A possible partner for the mission, this brother is a pastor in a counti at 3 hours away of us and wants and 

he decided to help us this summer with a few days of evangelization in our city through a concert and 

evangelistic message. 

	

 
In the end of this letter, I would like to thank you for your support, we are very blessed by the financial par 

you set aside for us and we wish the Lord to bless you abundantly. We look forward to the day when the 

Lord allows us to meet face to face, but until then we assure you of all sincerity and trust. 

    

With appreciation Ionut and Estera Udrescu! 
	


